

4 June 2013

Steve Valentine Chief Conservator Grosvenor Project

Dear Steve

I refer to your visit to the East London Museum last week. We appreciated the time taken, despite the disastrous state of the road system in the Eastern Cape, to make a special visit to East London. Thank you for your continued feedback regarding the Grosvenor project. All our communication has been relayed to the East London Museum Board of Trustees who are in agreement that the East London Museum remain the receiving museum for artifacts collected from the salvage operation. The Museum is more than happy with the conservation treatment that has been carried out on the artifacts received thus far, and we look forward to receiving additional material in the near future.

It is unfortunate that you have had delays on the project, but we fully understand and will continue to support your efforts. We look forward to the continuation of the professional working relationship that we share.

Yours sincerely

Geraldine M. Morcom Assistant Manager